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City of Jonesboro 
Planning Department 
P.O. Box 1845 
Jonesboro, AR 72403-1845 

Re: 2410 Greensboro Road Radio Tower 
Conditional Use Request 

To Whom It May Concern: 

City Water & Light and the City of Jonesboro have determined that there is a mutual 

operational benefit for both parties to construct a 196' freestanding communications 

tower at 2410 Greensboro Road. The property is currently owned by City Water & Light 

and houses a large water tank, which serves the citizens of Jonesboro. This project has 

been cleared by FAA in regard to airport flight patterns with the stipulation the tower will 

have the appropriate day and nighttime warning lights. The tower will be utilized for a 
backup Emergency Radio Service TRBO trunking communications system for City 

emergency operations and City Water and Light. The topographical qualities of this 

property make it an ideal site to locate a tower of this nature. Even though the sites' 

current use is commercial in nature it has been zoned R-1 since annexation. 

City Water & Light and the City of Jonesboro respectfully requests conditional use of this 

property for the described purpose. Enclosed please find the additional submittal 

information as required in the Conditional Use application. Thank you for your 

consideration of this matter. 

Sincerely, 

CP-A-- 

Susan Merideth, P.E. 
CWL Engineering Services Director 

Cc: Jake Rice III, Manager City Water & Light 
Mark Nichols, City of Jonesboro 

Jake Rice III, MANAGER 
CITY WATER & LIGHT • 400 East Monroe • P.O. Box 1289 • Jonesboro, Arkansas 72403-1289 • 870/935-5581 


	Page 1

